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905-877-9161

MENTION
THIS

OFFER FOR
SPECIALS

Celebrating
2nd

ANNIvERSARy

Open

Everyday

10 AM-9 PM

GeorGeTown Tandoori
indian Cusine

Unit 3,
210 Guelph Street, Georgetown

Introducing
Chicken Burger

or
Veggie Burger

$7.99
1 Burger
1 Fries
1 Pop

$11.99
2 Burger
2 Fries
2 Pops

BOGO
BUY 1 GET 1
Veggie Biryani

Buy 2 Curries
Get 2 Naan Or Rice

FrEE
from DECEMBER 12TH to 23RD

PRESENTS:

VIRTUAL
VISIT WITHVISIT WITH

Santa Claus

www.santavisitsmississauga.com

RESERVE
YOUR

FREE SPOT

NOW

PRESENTED
BY:

SUPPORTED
BY:

Dealers

IN ASSOCIATION
WITH:

Square One Shopping Centre
Erin Mills Town Centre

For registration and more details visit

Does your business want to be a part of Christmas Magic?

While there may be no Santa Claus Parade this year, we have not given up on Christmas!
No way!
The Mississauga News, Erin Mills Auto Centre and our partners have created a unique
and memorable experience where families can visit Santa virtually on a special Santa
Zoom call.
This one-on-one virtual visit gives children the opportunity to see and chat with Jolly Old
Saint Nick. When you register your child for the Zoom call, there’s even an option to have 
your child’s photo taken with Santa (thanks to the magic of photoshop). And after the
virtual visit every child will receive a personalized letter from Santa!
To add a little extra sparkle to the holiday season, this experience is completely free of cost.
It’s our way of doing our best to keep the joy and magic of Christmas alive this holiday
season.
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Christmas and the Holidays may still look a little different this year, but we
are still going to make the season bright!
We are once again bringing back our very popular free Zoom calls to
the North Pole! Families can visit with Santa virtually in a personal and
memorable experience. The response last year was outstanding and
booked up within days.
We still have a few opportunities for businesses to partner with us on
bringing this unique experience to the families of Halton Hills. If you’re
interested in sponsoring this amazing initiative, please
email: ccampbell@starmetrolandmedia.com for more information.

DECEMBER 17TH to 23RD

Help us
bring the
magic!

PRESENTED BY:

Thousands turned out for the Georgetown Santa Claus Parade Saturday evening. The event featured a wide variety of floats, bands
and other participants. 

John Fini photos

EVERYONE LOVES A PARADE


